
FAWNA’s expanded membership in the Gloucester/Barrington 

Tops area has seen the need for a bird “finishing” enclosure 

available to all volunteers in the region.  Using a “tried and true” 

modular aviary panel design, FAWNA commissioned a local 

Men’s Shed to construct the panels which were picked up and 

delivered to site. 

FAWNA carer, Morgan Dahl, host to this flight enclosure says  

“ It means a lot to us because before we got this aviary we had 
nowhere to test the flying ability of in-care birds, we would have 
to pass them along to someone with a flight aviary for testing 
which meant extra travel and stress for the birds before release.  
We now have somewhere to rehabilitate birds with sprained or 
injured wings where they can rebuild wing strength.  

When it is not in use for birds it will be a wonderful aviary to al-
low possums to grow and prepare for pre-release”.  

The FAWNA Team expresses its gratitude to the New South 
Wales Wildlife Council for its amazing grants scheme that so 
positively helps individual wildlife rehabilitators and groups 
achieve outcomes that might not otherwise be possible. 


